
 
   

 
 

Stepps Primary: Growing Together, Learning Together, Achieving Together. 

RESPECT    KINDNESS    TRUST    HONESTY 

EFFORT    FAIRNESS   CONFIDENCE 

      

                                                                                                                      

Tel: 

E-mail 

Website: 

Twitter: 

Date: 

01236 632148 

Enquiries-at-stepps@northlan.org.uk 

blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/steppsprimary 

@SteppsPrimary 

August 2022 

 

 
 
 
  

  

Education and Families 
Mr Paul McKeever 

Head Teacher 

Stepps Primary School 

10 Blenheim Avenue 

Stepps  

G33 6FH 

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
OPEN EVENING – WEDNESDAY 21 SEPTEMBER 2022 
 
We are holding an informal open evening in the school on Wednesday 21 September from 
6.00 pm – 7.00 pm. You are invited to come along with your child anytime between 6.00pm & 
7.00pm to see their new classroom and meet their class teacher(s). Please note that pupils 
should not attend the open evening unless accompanied by a parent or carer. This is a 
drop-in evening with no formal presentations, so parents/carers can drop-in at a time that 
suits them between 6.00pm – 7.00pm. 
 
Our Primary 1 classrooms will not be open on Wednesday 21 September as P1 parents/carers 
will have the opportunity to meet their child’s teacher during our Primary 1 curriculum 
evening on Thursday 15 September.  
 
Staff will be happy to answer any questions you may have on curricular issues or 
classroom routines, but cannot discuss individual pupil progress at this stage. This 
ensures that class teachers have the opportunity to meet and chat with all parents/carers. If 
you have a specific query, your child’s teacher will be happy to speak to you at another time. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 21 September 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Paul McKeever 

Head Teacher 


